WILSONWOLF

March 18, 2020

Dear Wilson Wolf Customer,

The entire team at Wilson Wolf wishes to express our sincere hope that the people in your organization, their families, friends, and communities remain in good health as the dynamics of the COVID-19 pandemic unfold.

We have tremendous respect for the work that is being undertaken in the cell therapy community. We are especially grateful that our products are useful in your many contributions toward improving the state of healthcare for those afflicted with horrible and debilitating diseases.

For those of you that are reliant on our products, we want you to know that Wilson Wolf has taken strong proactive measures to ensure that you can obtain products in the timely manner that you have become accustomed to. Our goal is to make certain that your capacity to advance your mission goes undiminished.

Currently, we have an ample inventory position of all products and are moving forward with full production capacity while simultaneously using best practices to ensure the safety of our personnel. Our daily production output remains undiminished and our stringent adherence to best practices is intended to keep it that way. If circumstances change, we will keep you informed.

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact us at info@wilsonwolf.com and we will respond quickly to make sure you are able to plan your work accordingly.

Sincerely,

John Wilson

CEO

Wilson Wolf Manufacturing Corporation



St. Paul, MN 55112 USA

T: +1 651-628-9259 W: www.wilsonwolf.com

